
  
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
November 21, 2015 

 
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

 

 
Ahtna Declares 2015 Shareholder and Elder Dividend 

 
Anchorage, Alaska – On November 21, 2015, in accordance with the Earnings Distribution Policy, the Ahtna, Inc. Board of 
Directors formally declared a shareholder dividend for 2015 of $4.43, or $443 per 100 shares, which is the same amount per 
share as last year and Ahtna’s second highest dividend per share over the last ten years. The dividend will be distributed to 
all shareholder-owners of record as of November 21, 2015.   
 
In addition, a dividend of $300 per eligible elder as of October 23, 2015 was declared. Since 2009, Ahtna, Inc. has issued an 
Elder dividend to shareholders age 62 and older. 
 
Both dividends are expected to be distributed in mid-December and the entire amount of the 2015 dividends are taxable.   

 
About Ahtna, Inc. and Ahtna Netiye’ 

 
Ahtna, Incorporated is one of 13 Alaska Native Regional Corporations formed under the Alaska Native Claims Settlement Act of 1971, and is based 
out of Glennallen, Alaska. The company currently has more than 1,900 shareholders, the majority of whom are of Ahtna Athabascan descent, and 
employs more than 1,700 workers worldwide. A premiere Alaskan-owned business, Ahtna, Incorporated is guided by its vision statement: “Our 
Culture Unites Us; Our Land Sustains Us; Our People are Prosperous.” 
 
Ahtna Netiye’, Incorporated is the business holding company for Ahtna, Incorporated. Netiye’ is an Ahtna Athabascan word that means “our strength.” 
Ahtna Netiye’ manages and oversees the business operations of Ahtna’s subsidiaries, providing strategic direction and corporate structure stability 
aimed at long-term growth and success. The corporation participates in diverse industry sectors including construction and environmental, facilities 
management, engineering, government contracting, professional/support services, real estate, and oil and gas. 

 
To learn more visit www.ahtna-inc.com and to receive the latest news and updates don’t forget to follow us on Facebook. 
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